
On behalf of many ranchers and cattlemen/women in Harney County, I oppose HB 2728. As ranchers, it is our duty to protect our 
livestock and one of the biggest issues we have as far as predators go is coyotes. A lot of people that are supporting HB 2728 are 
using emotion as the primary reason to pass this bill. As ranchers, we feel the emotion in an opposite way when we go out and find 
coyotes eating our calves alive or killing a cow that got down and can’t get up. Coyotes are a dangerous predator to our cattle, 
horses, other livestock, and even to our dogs and cats. They do not discriminate in what they choose to eat for dinner and we have 
to use lethal force against them to protect our animals that cannot protect themselves. Female coyotes have 4-6 pups a year on 
average and are procreating at a faster rate than we would take them, even with contests. These contests help us to keep the 
coyote numbers down to a decent amount. Coyotes do have benefits such as rodent control in our hay fields and as 
ranchers/conservationists, we can recognize that.  We do not wish to abolish the species, just to keep them at a limited number that 
will help us to protect our animals. 


